
  

Thank you to all who came out and 

braved the chilly September night to 

watch Willy Wonka and the Chocolate 

Factory with us! 

 

Welcome Back Movie Night 2014 

 

 
A special thank you goes out to 

Mark Conklin with Under the 

Stars Backyard Movies. The 

event, once again, went off 

without a hitch! 

 

 

 


